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the gun rights of law abiding citizens should in no way be infringed. 

It is not those who follow the law that you should be worried about, it's those who 

break the law! 

There is no excuse for any type of gun restrictions for law abiding Oregonians, the 

criminal is going to get a gun or other weapon no matter what. 

All these restrictions do is penalize law abiding citizens and don't address the the law 

breakers. 

Spend more effort arresting drug dealers and other criminals and leave honest gun 

owners alone! 


